
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Janice Schroder. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, February 8, 2022 8:23 AM 
'Janice Schroder' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: RE. Docket #20200226-SU 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/8/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 01111-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 

-----Original Message-----
From: Janice Schroder <carpartjanice@icloud.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 7, 2022 10:51 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE. Docket #20200226-SU 

I am a property owner on little gasparilla island. 
I oppose EU's waste water proposal on little gasparilla island and would like PSC to deny their application. 
EU has no experience building a sewage infrastructure. 
LGI is privately owed and EU does not have rights on private property. 
No information has been provided by EU to property owners regarding how they intend to preform this work or what 
they will do when problems arise. 
Thank you, 
Janice Schroder 
PO box 501 
Placida, Florida 
Janice@schroder.net 

Sent from my iPad 
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